MISSIONS FOCUS

From bulletin: November 27, 2022

Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19

Joyful noise Xpress (jnx)
International and Local Music Ministry
Support/Outreach/Training

From today’s bulletin / Missions Report from Missions Team

Led by Pastor Anthony Chan, jnX served 5 churches in the Bay Area (including
BACBC Alameda) in the first half of the year. Their ministry included preaching and
leading worship in Sunday Services, sharing testimonies at church fellowship
events, and conducting worship training workshops that covered both heart and
technical issues. jnX’s goal is to facilitate the body of Christ to lead a worshipful
lifestyle and encourage them to lead others to do the same.

In addition, they continue their one-on-one online training sessions for individuals.
On the global front, they are planning to release later this year the second round
of tutorial videos on their multi-tracks to help church communities utilize this new
effective tool. They released the multi-tracks last year for 34 jnX worship songs and
4 tutorial videos.

In addition, they have a monthly prayer meeting with the jnX (Macau) core
group. They are collaborating with the jnX (Canada) Board to make plans to bring
some US team members to Toronto in September to support and help in their
worship retreat camp for youth.

They continue to have weekly prayer and planning sessions with their team in Asia.

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, countries and
people locally and globally!
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